
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to improving our Asthma 

Management Program, we are seeking your valuable feedback. 

Your experiences and insights are crucial to helping us enhance our services and support for 

individuals managing asthma. We would appreciate it if you could take a moment to provide 

your thoughts on the following: 

• How effective do you find the current asthma management strategies? 

• What challenges have you encountered while participating in the program? 

• Are there any resources or services you feel are missing? 

• Would you recommend this program to others, and why? 

Please reply to this email or contact us at [Contact Information] by [Response Deadline]. Your 

feedback is vital to our ongoing efforts to improve the health and wellbeing of our community. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


